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From Principal Ziz:        
  

Dear Canyon Park Middle School Families, 
 
As summer comes to a close, it’s time to start getting ready for school.  The start of another school year is always exciting: new 
classes, new friends, and a new school for many of you.   For our incoming sixth graders, this excitement also comes with some 
anxiety and a lot of questions, which is why we dedicate Wednesday, September 5, to WEB Day, giving them a chance to get familiar 
with the school before classes start.  Details are on page 2. 
 
All students report on Thursday, September 6, for the first day of classes.  Seventh and eighth graders are encouraged to arrive a little 
early to pick up their class schedules in the cafeteria before school; sixth graders get their schedules on WEB Day. 
 
The first two days of school will be six-period days to give students a chance to touch base with each class daily.  The following week 
on September 10, we will start the block class schedule, please see our website for the block schedule.  
 
On the bell schedule, you can see that our start time has shifted.  To make bus routes work better district-wide, Canyon Park and other 
middle schools were changed to start at 8:20am, which is five minutes earlier than last year.  Due to supervision requirements, 
students should arrive no earlier than 7:50am. 
 
Please save the date of Wednesday, September 12, 7-9pm to join us for Curriculum Night.  This is your chance to learn more about the 
school and most importantly hear about each of your students’ classes directly from his/her teachers.  We will send out more specifics 
about the event soon.  
 
I hope you take time to review the rest of this newsletter.  It contains many details about how to prepare for the start of school, how to 
get involved as a member of our school community, and key information about our processes and procedures.  We are a growing 
school of over 950 students and it takes all of us working together to make this an amazing place to learn.   
 
Due to our growing enrollment, we no longer have enough lockers for each student.  Instead, we will assign lockers to 6th and 7th 
graders and give 8th graders the option of requesting a locker.  All students (6th-8th grade) will now be allowed to carry a backpack on 
campus.  It’s a bit of a change for us but most middle schools in the region allow backpacks. 
 
Another significant change I want to share is about Fall sports offerings.  To give more athletic opportunities to 6th graders in the Fall, 
the soccer schedule was rearranged for all middle schools.  Now, both boys and girls 6th grade soccer will be in the Fall, and both 
7th/8th grade boys and girls soccer will be in the Spring. 
 
Canyon Park Middle School is committed to providing your student a challenging, equitable, empowering, and developmentally 
responsive education.  Along with academic growth, we believe these middle years are crucial for character and social development, 
so we anchor our school around the values of Excellence, Community, Responsibility, and Respect.  It takes a strong partnership 
between the school and family to help students make the transition to middle school. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if there is anything we can do to help you support your student start of this year off on the right foot. 
 
Go Knights! 
 
-Principal Sebastian Ziz 
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  general school information  
 
 

   School Parking Lots: Safety First - To protect our children, please follow these safety rules: 
• Do not enter the bus area between 7:50am and 3:15pm. 
• All student drop-offs and pick-ups must occur either from the sidewalk or at the designated student drop-off area. 
• Only CPMS staff may drive beyond the fire lane gates. 
• Do not put students and adults at risk by passing other vehicles in the student drop-off area. We have had some near misses 

caused by impatient drivers. 
• Students are not allowed on campus before 7:50am unless accompanied by a parent—as supervision is not available. 
• Safety must precede all other concerns.  Please help keep our children safe. 

 
Sixth grade orientation – WEB DAY!  September 5 
The first day of school, September 5, starting at 8:20 am, is set aside as sixth grade orientation day. In our seventh year of WEB 
(“Where Everyone Belongs”) program, our student WEB leaders have been trained and are ready and excited to help our sixth graders 
make their way around the school. We would like them to end the day feeling comfortable and confident for the school year to begin. 
Parents, feel free to visit our cafeteria for coffee and donuts in the morning after drop-off.  Please have your student dressed in 
comfortable clothes and shoes, because they will be active. They will not need their backpacks on this day. They may bring their 
lunches or purchase lunch on this day.  
 
September 6: First Day of Classes 
All students report to school on Thursday, September 6.  See page 3 for the schedule.  It will be a 1-6 day with RT at the end of the 
day.  
 
Class Schedules 
Sixth graders will receive their schedules on WEB Day.  7th and 8th graders will be able to pick up their schedules on September 6 in 
the cafeteria before school. 
 
Curriculum Night 
Mark your calendar for our annual Curriculum Night on Wednesday, September 12.  We will begin at 7pm in the gym.  You will get 
more information in early September. 

 
HIV/AIDS Information  
Parents may preview the HIV/AIDS curriculum in the library beginning at 6:30pm on Curriculum Night, September 12.  According to 
state law, parents may exclude their students from the HIV/AIDS instruction only if they have previewed the curriculum at this 
information session, signed the attendance form, and excused the student in writing. 

 
Preorder Health and Fitness Uniforms and ASB Cards to Save Time  

We encourage all CPMS students to purchase an ASB card; the price is $30.  ASB revenue supports activities, clubs, and sports; and 
students receive a discount on school events and products, such as the yearbook.  Students participating in sports, intramurals, and 
school clubs are required to have an ASB card. Saturday, August 25th will be the last day to purchase PE clothes online until second 
semester. Here is the link: http://www.tcspanamerica.com/store/category/canyon-park-middle-school 
You can also find the link on our webpage. You may also buy your own gray t shirt and blue shorts that meet dress code.  
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Mark Your Calendar  
(Dates & Times Subject to Change) 

            AUGUST                                            SEPTEMBER 
    
27 WEB Leader training 8-2pm          5- 6th grade WEB day 8:20am 
29 WEB Leader training 11:30-          6- All grades attend    8:20 am 
                                        3:30  pm               6th period day  
                                                            7- All grades attend    8:20am 
                                                                 6th period day 
                                                           12- Curriculum night in the gym 
                                                                 7:00pm 6:30 HIV info library  
 



Sports Seasons and Athletic Eligibility 
Please see the information sheets in this newsletter on pages 6-7, for detailed information and how-to’s. The first day of turnout is 
Thursday, September 6.  

 
School Pictures 
School pictures will be taken on Thursday, September 6, for students who didn’t complete this at the Back to School 
Bash.  These pictures will appear in the yearbook, which is presold only in the spring.  If you wish to purchase picture 
packets, please send a check made out to O’Connor Photography with your student on picture day. A picture packet 
with instructions was mailed home already.  Additional forms will be available in the Main Office.  See notice in this 
newsletter.  Picture retakes will be taken on October 11th.  
 
Spirit Wear 
Spirit Wear - if you or your student would like to order Canyon Park Middle School spirit wear, please see the attached 
link for details. You are able to order the student designed spirit wear until September 16th. 
https://cpmsspiritfall18.itemorder.com/sale 
 
Student Planner & Rights and Responsibility Pamphlet 

• During the first week of school, each student will receive a student planner that contains important school 
information and campus rules.  During the year, you will find this planner helpful in monitoring your student’s 
organizational skills.   

• The District’s Rights and Responsibilities Concerning Pupil Conduct can be found on-line in its entirety.  The 
following are steps to navigate the on-line version:  1) Go to the district main website at www.nsd.org, 2) Click on 
“students,“ 3) Click on Student Rights & Responsibilities; scroll down to the  “downloading” option. 

 
School Hours 
•  School hours are from 8:20am to 2:55pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday; and 8:20am to 1:25pm on Wednesday. 
•  The office is open from 7:30am to 4:00pm. 
• To excuse absences, call 425.408.6310 in the morning; you can leave a message if you call before/after school hours. 

 
Odds and Ends 
• The price for a school lunch is $3.25 and breakfast is $2.00 (subject to change). You may prepay with the cooks before classes 

start at 8am.  Make checks payable to Northshore School District.    
• Bus schedule information will be available on-line August 27th.   
• We will have activity buses for sports, clubs, and detention.  These buses will run on M/T/Th/F, leaving CPMS at 4:45pm. 
• Bicycles, skateboards, roller blades, scooters or other wheeled devices cannot be ridden on campus at any time.  Bicycles must 

be secured to bike racks located near the school’s readerboard and other wheeled devices must be able to be stored in lockers. 
• CPMS is a closed campus to student visitors during school hours all year long.  
• District policy requires that all visitors to CPMS must first check into the Main Office before entering any campus areas. 
• Electronics/digital devices and headphones must be turned off and stored prior to entering instructional areas, assemblies, and 

emergency drills and remain stored during class time (including hallways, bathrooms, etc.), unless organized and approved by a 
staff member for academic purposes.  Confiscated equipment is released to parents only, and an Admin referral may result.  

• Student insurance brochures will be available at orientation and in the Main Office. 
• Washington state law does not permit students to carry prescription or over-the-counter medication to school.  Please read the 

health and nursing services information sheet in this newsletter regarding distribution of medication.  If your student has any life 
threatening diseases or allergies, please make arrangements to meet with the nurse before or on the first day of school. 

• The annual ASB Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive that supports student activities will begin in October 3rd. Turn in dates are 
October 11th and October 18th and prize give away dates are October 12th and 19th. Pick up date for cookie dough is November 
13th.  More details to follow.  

 
    

   
 

 

2018	MAGAZINE	AND	COOKIE	DOUGH	DRIVE		
	

Students	Will	Begin	Taking	Subscriptions	this	Fall	(October	3th-18st)	
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Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive 
The Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive is coming! 
 
Our annual Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive in the fall funds our ASB (Associated Student Body).  The profits from this drive go directly to 
sports, clubs, assemblies, music, drama, dances, Knights Day, WEB, and other all-school activities.  Your support of this drive is needed so we can 
continue to fund these opportunities to our students!  Here are the important dates so you can make sure to hold off on renewing magazine 
subscriptions and stocking your freezers with cookie dough until then! 
 

• Wednesday, October 3  Kick-Off Assembly 
• Thursday, October 11 Turn-In Day #1 – Before School in Cafeteria 
• Friday, October 12  Prize Day #1 – During Lunches 
• Thursday, October 18 Turn-In Day #2 – Before School in Cafeteria 
• Friday, October 19  Prize Day #2 – During Lunches 
• Thursday, November 13 
 Cookie Dough Pick-Up – During Round Table and After School 

 
Parents volunteers are needed to help on most days.  See the PTSA volunteers website to sign up. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive! 
 
ASB: This student run governing body supports our sports, clubs, and supplemental music offerings by providing equipment and supplies.  
At the middle school level we use the magazine and cookie dough drive as our only fundraiser versus running multiple fundraisers 
throughout the year.  Because it is our only fundraiser, we hope to have your continued support to keep these worthwhile programs 
running effectively.  Our drive kickoff will begin October, with two turn-in dates the two weeks following the kickoff.  
 

 
Opt Out Letter for the School Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive: 

 

All of our co-curricular 
activities—ASB, sports, 
drama, honor society, 
clubs, dances, field trips—
are supported by our 
single annual fundraiser: 
fall magazine and cookie 
dough drive. 
 
If you do not want your 
child to participate, you 
must submit the following 
exemption form to the 
office prior to the drive. 
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Season 1 Sports Information 
 

Season 1 sports start on Thursday, September 6.  Students have the opportunity to participate in the following sports: 
   -   Co-Ed Cross Country:  Grades 6/7/8 No Cut 
   -   Girls/Boys Soccer:  Grade 6 (no cut) 
   -   Boys Tennis:  Grades 7-8 
   -   Girls Volleyball (Varsity and JV):  Grades 7-8       6/7/8 Pep Squad  
Students will need to be registered online at familyid.com by Thursday, September 6 to participate.  Purchase of a CPMS ASB card ($30), 
and the sports fee ($100).  Financial assistance is available if needed.  Go Knights! 

 
ATHLETICS: 

ACADEMIC ELIGILITY REQUIREMENTS 
2.0 GPA ON SEMESTER REPORT CARDS &  

PASSING 5 OF 6 CLASSES BEFORE AND DURING THE SEASON 
 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL SPORT OFFERINGS AT CANYON PARK 

SEASON 1 SEASON 2 SEASON 3 SEASON 4 
7/8 Volleyball (G) 7/8 Basketball (B) 7/8 Basketball (G) 6/7/8 Track (C/NC) 
Soccer Girls/Boys 6th   6/7/8 Wrestling (C/NC) 7/8 Soccer (G) (B) cut 
6/7/8 Cross Country (C/NC)   7/8 Tennis (G) cut 
7/8 Tennis (B) cut    6 Volleyball (G/NC) 

B=Boys, G=Girls, C=Co-ed, NC=No Cut     
 
 
Eligibility and How-to Information:     First day of Season 1 turn-out:  Thursday, September 6, 2018    

 Practice times:   Typically 3:10-4:30 daily        
 

Sport registration is online at familyid.com. Physical forms may be downloaded from the district site or picked up at Canyon 
Park and must be turned in prior to the start of the sports season.  A CPMS ASB card is a requirement for eligibility. 

- Have a physical on file ready for the first day of turn-out. (Physicals are good for 2 years.) 
- Pay the middle school participation fee(s). 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  Transportation will be provided for practices. Transportation to away games and matches will continue to 
be one way only.  This will necessitate the need for students to find alternative transportation after games and matches either 
with a parent or in a carpool with other parents.   
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Pictures are 9/6/18  
Retakes are 10/11/18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Recognition at CPMS 
 
CPMS staff along with our PTSA are excited to continue our newly revamped student recognition program 
this year.  Last year, we incorporated our 4 pillars, which are Community, Responsibility, Excellence, and 
Respect to celebrate all the different and amazing things our students are doing at school. We continued the 
tradition of our 3.5 GPA celebration under our Excellence pillar, and held three additional recognition events to 
highlight our other pillars. CPMS staff members will nominate students for these awards, and then celebrations 
will be held during Round Table. We look forward to recognizing students’ actions that exemplify our four 
pillars. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive 
 
The Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive is coming! 
 
Our annual Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive in the fall funds our ASB (Associated Student Body).  The 
profits from this drive go directly to sports, clubs, assemblies, music, drama, dances, Knights Day, WEB, and 
other all-school activities.  Your support of this drive is needed so we can continue to fund these opportunities 
to our students!  Here are the important dates so you can make sure to hold off on renewing magazine 
subscriptions and stocking your freezers with cookie dough until then! 
 

• Wednesday, October 3  Kick-Off Assembly 
• Thursday, October 11 Turn-In Day #1 – Before School in Cafeteria 
• Friday, October 12  Prize Day #1 – During Lunches 

CPMS CLUBS AND ACTIVITIES 
                                                                      
Art Club    Math Club 

   Junior Honor Society    Jazz Band 
Science Olympiad     Robotics                                
Green Club                           Pep Squad     
Safety Team                    One Voice 

O’Connor School Photographer 
Picture Packages for the 2018-19 School Year 

- Picture packet choices to fit all needs and 
budgets 

- Bonus options at low prices 
- Please call 425.408.6303 if you are able to 

help volunteer at our school for pictures. 
- Retakes on October 11th. 
- For further information, logon to 

www.oconnorphotograpystudio.com  

1

Cafeteria Guidelines 
Our kitchen staff asks for your help in the following ways.  
Please follow these helpful lunchroom guidelines: 
ü Bring checks or cash directly to the kitchen in morning 

to put on your account. 
ü Paypam can take up to three days before money shows 

up on a students account.  Until then, students must 
bring cash to cover their lunch. 

ü The cooks will advise your student when their balances 
run low. NO negative balances are allowed.   

ü Extra goodie items may not be purchased if you have 
an outstanding lunch account. 

ü Keep all selected lunch items on top of your tray so you 
may be charged appropriately. 

Thank you, from your Kitchen Staff 

2

 



• Thursday, October 18 Turn-In Day #2 – Before School in Cafeteria 
• Friday, October 19  Prize Day #2 – During Lunches 
• Thursday, November 13 
 Cookie Dough Pick-Up – During Round Table and After School 

 
Parents volunteers are needed to help on most days.  See the PTSA volunteers website to sign up. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our Magazine and Cookie Dough Drive! 
 
 
 
 
 
ACCIDENT & HEALTH INSURANCE PROGRAM / STUDENT COVERAGE FOR 2018-19 
 
The Northshore School District does not purchase insurance for coverage of student injury or accident.  Parents/guardians 
are responsible for securing medical insurance coverage for their student and for any costs of medical treatment that may 
be incurred as a result of the student's athletic participation.   
 
If you are interested in purchasing school insurance for your child, please contact the Office Manager, Tina Neil, at 425-408-
6301 for details and a brochure.  Meyers-Stevens & Toohey & Co. offers a wide variety of plans and coverage’s including 
Inter-scholastic Football, 24/7 accident/illness plans, short-term plans, and dental plans at affordable rates.  Coverage 
becomes effective at mid-night on the date the school receives the completed enrollment form and premium.  You can sign 
up anytime during the school year.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Northshore School District – Medications and Life Threatening Policy 
 
If your student will be taking any medication at school, you must confer with the school nurse. 
 
The Northshore School District recommends that medication be taken at home whenever possible.  We recognize, however, that in some cases it is 
essential that medication be administered during the school day. For the protection of all the students and to comply with Washington state law, the 
district has a policy and procedures in place for the handling of ALL medications in the schools. 
 
Please do not put any kind of medicine, including aspirin, vitamins, and cough drops in your child’s lunch box, backpack, or pockets.  
Unidentified medicine can never be given at school. 
 
School Staff Administered - The following conditions must be met: 
ü All medications, whether over-the-counter or prescription, need a current Medication Authorization Form signed by the student's 

physician/dentist and parent/guardian.  
ü Medication must be delivered to school in a properly labeled prescription or original over-the-counter container.  The student’s name must be on 

the label with proper identification of the drug, dosage, and directions for administration.   
ü A quantity sufficient for one month only can be sent to school. 
ü The medication order is effective for the current school year only.   
ü If changes in the medication order occur, the parent is responsible for notifying the school and providing verification from the physician/dentist. 
ü Field Trips:  For students on daily medication, request an extra labeled empty bottle from your pharmacy that can be used for field trips. 
 
Student Self-Administered Medication – The following conditions must be met:   
In appropriate cases and with the knowledge of the school nurse, the parent/guardian can delegate the responsibility for self-administration of 
medication to the student.  In doing so, the parent releases the school district from any obligation to monitor the student and assumes full 
responsibility for the student’s use of the medication.   
ü Self-Administration does not apply to controlled substances, e.g. codeine, vicodin. 
ü The student may only carry a one-day supply (1-2 doses) of the medication. 
ü The medication must be in the original container. 
ü The student must have written permission to self-medicate signed by the parent/guardian. 
 
Medication to be self-administered for more than fifteen (15) consecutive days whether over-the-counter or prescription requires a current 
Northshore Medication Authorization Form signed by the student’s physician/dentist and parent/guardian stating that the student may self-medicate. 
The student must also demonstrate his/her ability to the School Nurse to correctly evaluate his/her symptoms and use the medication appropriately. 
 
Asthma and Anaphylaxis medications: 
When a parent requests that his/her student be allowed to self-administer medication for asthma and/or anaphylaxis (severe allergic reaction), a 
Medication Authorization Form must be filled out and signed by the Health Care Provider and parent/guardian. The permission form must contain a 
treatment plan for what to do in case of an emergency. The Health Care provider must also provide training for the student to recognize symptoms 
and the correct use of medications. Additionally, the student must demonstrate his/her ability to correctly evaluate his/her symptoms and use of 
medications to the school nurse including how to access help when needed. (RCW 28.A210/370 and School District Policy 3419)  
 
Children With Life-Threatening Conditions 
 
In order to provide a safe learning environment, the state of Washington passed a law that requires students with life threatening conditions to have 
medical orders and a nursing care plan in place BEFORE the first day of school attendance. (Chapter 101, Laws of 2002, amending Chapter 
28A.210 RCW).  The law defines life-threatening condition as “a health condition that will put the child in danger of death during the school day if a 
medication or treatment order and a nursing plan are not in place.”  Children with life-threatening conditions such as severe bee sting or food 
allergies, severe asthma, severe seizures, etc., are now required to have a medication or treatment order in place before they start school.  
 
At the time of enrollment, complete the health information form and if your child has a life-threatening health condition requiring medical services at 
school, notify your school nurse.   Students with life-threatening conditions qualify for a 504 Accommodation/Emergency Care Plan. The 
nurse will provide with you with the necessary forms for your doctor or health care provider to complete and schedule a time to meet with 
you to develop a health care plan.  It is advisable to get medical appointments/orders completed well before school begins.  If you have any 
questions or would like further clarification, you may call the district nursing supervisor at 425-408-7728 or call the nurse at your school. 
**IMPORTANT NEW VACCINE INFORMATION** 

All students in 7-8 grades are required by law to get two doses of chickenpox (or varicella) vaccine. Until now, Washington State has only required 
students in Kindergarten through grade 6 to have two doses of the vaccine. If your student already got the vaccine or had chickenpox, then he or she 
will not need to get the vaccine.  

Attention	Parents	and	Students!	CPJH	is	Proud	to	Present	Our….	



 
                               AUTHORIZATION FOR MEDICATION                                       Northshore 

                                                                                                                               School District 
The following section is to be completed by the PARENT/GUARDIAN:  (please print)                              3416 F1 
 
Student's Name:       Birth Date:           Sex:        M           F 
School:  CPMS                                     Grade:   
Health Care Provider (HCP) Information:   Name:       
Address:       Phone:     Fax:     
 
⇒ I request that my child be assisted by authorized personnel in taking the medication prescribed below at school, or 

be permitted to self-medicate according to Health Care Provider (HCP) instructions and School District Policy 3416. 
⇒ I understand that my signature on this form constitutes a waiver by me to the school district and authorized 

supervising personnel for liability for adverse reaction when medication is administered in the proper manner. 
⇒ Changes to the time and/or dose of medication require written authorization from the HCP and Parent/guardian. 
⇒ I understand that a medication dosage could be delayed or missed due to unexpected circumstances or changes in 

the student’s schedule. If I am unable to accept this condition, the district is not obligated to honor the request 
for administration of medication by school staff. 

⇒ Medication must be provided to the school in a properly labeled prescription bottle or the original over-the-
counter container. Ask the pharmacist to supply a second prescription bottle for school use. 

⇒ I give permission for exchange of information between the school and HCP. 
 
 Please give routinely scheduled noon medication on district half day:      Yes         No     
 
                                      
 Parent/Guardian Signature   Date      Home Phone       Emergency Phone   

q  I request permission for my child to self-administer medication for asthma or anaphylaxis. By law my signature  
     indicates that I understand the district shall incur no liability as a result of any injury arising from the self-administration   
     of medication by the student and parents or guardians shall hold harmless the district and its employees or agents 
     against any claim arising out of the self-administration of medication by the student (3419). 
 
     _______________________________(Parent/Guardian Signature) 
The following section is to be completed by the HEALTH CARE PROVIDER: (please print) 
 
 Diagnosis for which medication is given:          
 Name of Medication   Dose   Route   Time/Frequency 
     #1:               
     #2:               
 
 If medication is to be given AS NEEDED, describe instruction:        
                     
 
 List significant side effects:           
 Is child authorized to carry and self-medicate?        Yes       No  
  
       If yes, for asthma and anaphylaxis medication, I have trained this student in the proper Administration and                  
     Frequency of use. 
  If ordered and the School Nurse is NOT AVAILABLE (e.g. field trip, after school activity etc.):  
 *EPI-Pen will be given for ANY allergy symptoms or know ingestion. 
 *Glucagon and Diastat WILL NOT be administered by other school staff, 911will be called. 
 
 Start Date:        Discontinue Date:          or end of school year 
                           
 Health Care Provider Signature     Date       Phone    

Return to: Dee Allaway  Phone: 425.408.6306               Fax: 425.408.6302  
         School:    Canyon Park Middle School 

 
 

  

!



  
 
 

	

Important	Upcoming	Dates:	

August	26th	-	Community	Serve	Day	-	9am-1pm	@	CPMS	

Sept	5th	-	6th	Grade	WEB	Day	&	Coffee/Donuts	for	6th	grade	parents/caregivers	in	morning	

Sept	6th	-	First	Day	of	School	for	All	Grade	

Sept	6th	-	Picture	Day	

Sept	7th	–	Staff	Appreciation	Breakfast	

Sept	12th	-	Curriculum	Night	&	PTSA	Pass-the-Hat	-	7pm-9pm	@	CPMS	

	

Hello	and	welcome	to	the	new	school	year!	If	your	returning,	welcome	back	and	if	you’re	new,	nice	to	meet	
you!	Our	PTSA	is	here	to	support	the	students,	staff	and	families	of	CPMS.	You	will	find	that	most	of	our	PTSA	
communication	is	done	via	our	Facebook	page	and	website.	“Like”	our	Facebook	page	to	get	reminders,	
important	info	and	notifications	of	volunteer	opportunities	on	your	newsfeed.	Check	out	our	website	for	an	
up-to-date	calendar,	detailed	information	on	events,	volunteer	sign-ups,	quick	links	and	handy	documents.	

**You	do	not	need	to	have	a	Facebook	account	to	view	our	page!**	

	

PTSA	Membership	and	Board	of	Director	Meetings:	

We	would	like	to	welcome	all	parents,	teachers,	staff,	and	students	to	attend	any	(or	all!)	of	our	PTSA	
meetings.		Meetings	are	usually	held	at	7pm	in	the	library	–	be	sure	to	check	our	website	for	any	updates.	

The	meeting	schedule	for	the	2018–19	year	is:	

Membership	Meetings:	October	10th,	January	9th,	March	13th	and	May	8th
	

Board	of	Directors	Meeting:	February	-	TBD	

	

Volunteer	Opportunities:			

There	will	be	many	opportunities	to	volunteer	throughout	the	year.	Sign-ups	are	posted	online	on	our	
website.	Visit	our	Volunteer	Sign-up	page	to	see	where	and	when	you	can	help	in	the	coming	weeks!	

http://cpptsa.org/ways-to-help/volunteer-sign-ups/	

	

	



Pass	the	Hat:	

We	have	only	one	fundraiser	every	year	--	our	annual	Pass-the-Hat	fundraiser	--	which	is	held	in	conjunction	

with	Curriculum	Night.		Our	goal	is	$10,000+	to	keep	our	PTSA	programs	running.		We	need	YOUR	help!	

During	Curriculum	Night,	Sept.	12th,	we	will	actually	pass	hats	around	classrooms	to	accept	donations.		The	

suggested	donation	amount	is	$45,	but	we	gratefully	accept	any	amount!	Every	dollar	goes	directly	to	funding	

important	PTSA	programs	as	well	as	supporting	students,	staff,	and	our	community.			

Your	donation	goes	to	help	support	these	programs	and	activities	at	CPMS:

● Student	Recognition	–	Pillar	Parties	

● Emergency	preparedness	funding	

● Staff	Appreciation	events	throughout	the	

year	

● Grants	for	school	and	students	

● 8th	Grade	End-of-Year	Party	

● 6th	Grade	WEB	Day	Parents	Coffee	&	

Donuts	

● WEB	(Where	Everybody	Belongs)	Student	

Training	

● Career	Day	

● Knights	Day	

● Health	Screening	Day	

● Square	Dance	lessons	and	annual	Turkey	

Trot	

● Reflections	National	Art	Competition	

● Community	Serve	Day	Support	

● Parent	Education	Events	

● Support	for	Threads	&	Treads	

● Golden	Acorn	and	Outstanding	Educator	

Awards

Please	help	us	meet	our	goal	–	put	money	in	a	hat	or	donate	online	-	https://cpptsa.org/pass-the-hat/	

****Remember,	CPMS	PTSA	is	a	501(c)(3)	non-profit.		Donations	are	tax	deductible	and	most	local	companies	

will	match	donations	made	to	non-profits!		Check	with	your	company's	HR	department.	****	

Walkabout	Program:	

What	is	it?		Walkabout	is	a	PTA	sponsored,	school	supported	parent	staffed	program	that	provides	positive	

presence	on	campus	during	peak	traffic	times.		The	additional	supervision	discourages	inappropriate	behavior	

allowing	students	to	feel	safe.		It	also	gives	parents	an	opportunity	to	volunteer	in	a	way	that	directly	impact’s	

their	child’s		safety		and		gives		them		an		additional	connection	to	a	big	part	of	their	day.		

How	do	I	get	involved?		Complete	an	NSD	Volunteer	Application	and	WSP	background	check	and	bring	it	to	the	

office.			Attend	an	upcoming	one-hour	Walkabout	training	session	at	school:		STAY	TUNED	for	dates!!	



 

 

Where	can	I	get	more	info?		Visit	our	page	on	the	PTSA	website	or	email	Kelly	Hennessey	or	Cathy	Jones	at	

walkabout@cpptsa.org.	

	

Staff	Appreciation:	

Our	first	event	is	the	MORNING	of	Sept.	7th!	We	want	to	start	the	school	year	off	with	breakfast-on-the-go	for	

our	teachers!	Please	deliver	your	items	to	the	office	by	Thursday,	Sept.	6th,	afternoon.	Items	may	be	dropped	

off	at	Chair’s	house	(with	pre-arrangement).	Please	email	at	staffappreciation@cpptsa.org		if	you	need	to	do	so.	

If	you	are	dropping	cold	items	off	in	the	office,	please	tell	the	staff	to	put	them	in	the	refrigerator!	Visit	here	to	

sign	up	to	help.	

Thank	you	all	for	your	help	–	we	couldn’t	plan	these	events	without	your	generous	donations!!	

	

Membership:	

Join	the	CPMS	Parent	Teacher	Student	Association	and	help	make	a	difference	in	every	child’s	education!	PTSA	

membership	is	more	than	volunteering	or	attending	meetings.	Your	membership	shows	us	that	you	support	our	

mission	to	make	CPMS	the	best	that	it	can	be!	It	also	includes	a	membership	in	the	Washington	State	and	

National	PTA,	adding	your	voice	to	the	oldest	child	advocacy	organization	in	existence.	Membership	is	the	heart	

of	PTSA	and	together	we	can	ALL	make	a	difference.	Please	consider	becoming	a	member	today!	

A	free	Student	Directory	is	included	with	your	membership.	Be	sure	to	fill	out	student	information	for	delivery.	

Additional	membership	benefits	can	be	found	here:	https://www.wastatepta.org/get-involved/member-

benefits/		

	

Membership	Levels	

Individual	Adult	-	$14	/	2	adults	–	$24	/	3	or	more	Adults	-	$11	each	/	Faculty	–	$10	/	Student	-	$10.	You	can	

download	and	fill	out	the	form	here	and	send	it	back	to	school	with	you	student	or	mail	it.	You	can	also	become	

a	member	ONLINE	at	http://cpptsa.org/membership/	

	

	



 

 

 

Threads	&	Treads:	

Threads	and	Treads	is	open	again	for	the	school	year,	Wednesdays	from	3-6pm!	As	always,	T&T	needs	

volunteers!!	There’s	always	room	for	help	with	sorting	on	Wednesday	mornings	and	they	are	short	adults	who	

can	open	the	store	at	3pm.	Please,	consider	your	availability	for	any	Wednesday!	You	can	sign-up	on-

line,	https://cpptsa.org/ways-to-help/volunteer-sign-ups/	,	or	for	those	who	want	to	volunteer	regularly	

(almost	every	week)	please,	email	Eileen	Jowell	@	jowelleileen@gmail.com.	Thank	you	for	supporting	

Northshore	families!	
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Join the CPMS Parent Teacher Student Association and help make a difference in every child’s education! PTSA 

membership is more than volunteering or attending meetings. Your membership shows us that you support our mission 
to make CPMS the best that it can be! It also includes a membership in the Washington State and National PTA, adding 

your voice to the oldest child advocacy organization in existence. Membership is the heart of PTSA and together we 
can ALL make a difference. Please consider becoming a member today! 

A free Student Directory is included with your membership. Be sure to fill out student information below for delivery*. 
Additional membership benefits can be found here: https://www.wastatepta.org/get-involved/member-benefits/  

Membership Levels: 
Individual Adult - $14 / 2 adults – $24 / 3 or more Adults - $11 each / Faculty – $10 / Student - $10 

 
Would you like to gift a membership to a staff member or friend? Select “GIFT” and enter the corresponding $ amount & name. 

Membership scholarships are available! Contact our membership chair for more information.                

$ Per 
Member 

MEMBER INFO:  
NAME, PHONE, EMAIL (required) 

Please Circle: A-Adult, 
F-Faculty, S-Student, 

G-Gift 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______  A    F    S   G 

$_______ 

OPTIONAL DONATION: Donations to our only fundraiser of the year — “Pass the Hat” — directly benefits 
students and staff at CPMS funding several activities, programs and events. It’s your donation that makes 
these things possible! Suggested donation is $45 per family, but we thank you for your donation of any 
amount! CPMS PTSA is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and all donations are tax deductible! Visit this link 
for more information: https://cpptsa.org/pass-the-hat/ 

$______ TOTAL  
*Directory should be delivered to: Student Name _____________________________________________   Grade _______ 

Many corporations will match donations made to non-profit organizations, like ours! Check with your HR department 
to learn more.  o  YES, I will submit the full amount above and ask my company for a matching “Grant” donation! 
Company Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: CPMS PTSA. Return this completed form with cash/check to the front office or mail 
to CPMS PTSA | 23723 23rd Ave SE. Bothell, WA 98021.  

You can also become a member ONLINE at http://cpptsa.org/membership/ 
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CANYON PARK MIDDLE SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 
ALL STUDENTS ARE GIVEN A STUDENT PLANNER ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

***NOTE: TEACHERS MAY REQUEST ADDITIONAL ITEMS; CLASS SYLABUS WILL LIST ADDITIONAL SUPPLIES. 
--PLEASE CHECK SUPPLIES AND REPLENISH THROUGHOUT THE YEAR 

 
STANDARD SUPPLY LIST – ALL GRADES – PLEASE ASSEMBLE AT HOME 
One 2” Binder (zipper binders are 
acceptable) 

1 box of 12 Pencils (may need 
additional boxes to replenish 
throughout the year) 

1 glue stick 

6 binder divider tabs with blank 
labels  

2 blue or black and 2 red pens with 
caps (non click)  

Ruler 

College ruled line paper - 1 pack 1 manual pencil sharpener  1 pack of Post-it notes 
8 ½ x 11 graph paper – 1 pack 1 colored pencil set with 12 colors 1 quality Eraser 
Pencil pouch to clip into binder 1 Set of Highlighters:  

chisel tip: 1 pink, 1 blue, 1 green, 1 
yellow, 1 orange  

 

 
ADDITIONAL REQUIRED SUPPLIES BY GRADE AND CONTENT AREA 

 6TH GRADE 7TH GRADE 8TH GRADE Additional notes 
MATH 1 spiral notebook and 

dedicated section in 
binder 

1 spiral notebook and 
dedicated section in 

binder 

1 spiral notebook, 
dedicated section in 

binder  
 & 4 AAA batteries 

 

8th grade Math, 
AAP6, Algebra & 
Geometry: 4AAA 

Batteries 
Algebra and 

Geometry: 2 pocket 
folders with brad 

fasteners and home 
access to a T183 Plus 

OR T184 Plus 
graphing calculator 

SOCIAL STUDIES Pocket folder, spiral 
notebook and a 

dedicated section in 
binder 

Pocket folder, spiral 
notebook and a 

dedicated section in 
binder 

Pocket folder, spiral 
notebook and a 

dedicated section in 
binder 

 

 Composition 
Notebook and 

dedicated section in 
binder 

Composition 
Notebook and 

dedicated section in 
binder 

Composition 
Notebook and 

dedicated section in 
binder 

 

SCIENCE 8 ½ x 11 college rule 
spiral and dedicated 

section in binder 

8 ½ x 11 college rule 
spiral and dedicated 

section in binder 

8 ½ x 11 college rule 
spiral and dedicated 

section in binder 

 

ELECTIVES ELECTIVE TEACHERS WILL HAND OUT A SUPPLY LIST SPECIFIC TO CLASS 
 
  
 
                                     
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


